
 

Circular 
Ref. No. BBPSMN/2024/76   Date:14.12.2024 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings for the Day! 

This is to inform you that the class photograph for Class XII students has been scheduled for 

Wednesday, 18th  December (8:45 am ) Attendance for all students is compulsory. 

The students must come to school in their proper school winter uniform, as specified below: 

BOYS:- 

i. White shirt with school logo 

ii. Grey trouser 

iii. Navy blue jacket with logo 

iv. Grey socks and Black shoes. 

GIRLS:- 

i. Salwar Kameez with school logo 

ii. Navy blue jacket with logo 

iii. Grey socks and Black shoes. 

Thank you for your continued support. Your cooperation and support will ensure a seamless 

photo session. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 
    

 

Akanksha Sehgal Setia        Harsh Kumar 

(Vice Principal)         (Principal) 

 


